
June 16, 2021

Greetings Croom High School Community,

I pray this letter finds you well as we celebrate the end of a very successful school year. 

It is with mixed emotions that I share with you my intention to retire as the Principal of Croom HS.   It has been 
an honor and privilege to lead our students, staff and community for the last 9 years.  Through consistent caring, 
we were able to work together to create a culture of community focused on a common goal of high school 
completion.

I thank you for your commitment and continued support.  It has been an adventurous journey that has contributed 
to positive changes in the lives of hundreds of young adults who are contributing  citizens that are college and/or 
career ready. 

I can assure you that the new leader of Croom HS will be able to expand and/or build upon the work within the 
foundation established by the culture of Croom, a culture where consistent caring is contagious, and contributes to 
successful student outcomes.

In closing I leave you with the following quote by Aristotle that serves as an ongoing reminder that accompanies 
all of the many emails that I send daily, "Educating the mind without educating the heart is no education at all" 

Please take care and have a blessed summer.

Sincerely,

William R. Henderson




